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Planet Possible Winners / Santa Pendeen Fly-bye – On 7th and 8th December, Pendeen children took part in a TPAT wide competition. We won and children had an extra break to celebrate. With a helicopter fly by in their honour! Well done all, and many thanks to RNAS Culdrose for arranging the fly past at such short notice. Both events are in the Advantage Project Tab on the school website

Christmas Disco – 4.30 to 5.30 on Friday 15th December. Tickets are £2, please see Sharon in the office.


Christmas Events – 
· Christmas Disco in the school hall, Friday
15th December, tickets priced at £2 with snacks included. Please see Sharon Hopkins for tickets
· Christmas Lunch (children only) in school
on Friday 15th December (Menu linked here)
· Christmas Performance – Monday
18th December at 2.00pm in the church, free of charge, but please see Sharon Hopkins for tickets
· Carols at Geevor – Tuesday 19th December
from 2.00pm at Geevor, all welcome, please join us if you can, no tickets needed.




Advantage Project – Check out the new page on the website, and see if you can work out who’s who!
https://www.pendeenschool.co.uk/web/guess_who/669821 


Down on the Farm
We’ve been cleaning out all of the poo in the goat’s bed and feeding the chickens and goats. And giving the guinea pigs leftover veg. Mr Summerfield, Faye and Bedarra have taken the guinea pigs to their home to keep them nice and warm. They are healthy and growing there new winter coats.  
Animal joke – “Why can’t toucans take tablets?” 
“Because the parrots eat ‘em all!”
Taya and Amiirah
Other News

Charges for Breakfast Club – Unfortunately we will be asking for a charge of 50p per child per session for breakfast club from January. Please see me with any questions or concerns.

Residential – Much more information to follow, including cost, but, for Teyr and Peswara classes we have booked Porthpean Camp for 2 nights and 3 days from 17th to 19th July 2024.

Last day of clubs – will finish on Friday 15th December and re-start, with a new menu on Monday 15th January.





This week in Kynsa

This week in Kynsa we have been very busy with our nativity and carol concert practices. We have been learning all the words and trying our hardest to sing all the songs.
We have also enjoyed lots of festive activities including making our own tree decorations and baking Christmas crispy cakes. 

We loved seeing Santa come and visit us in the Helicopter on Monday – it was amazing how we used our senses to see Santa, hear the engines and smell the diesel. We wondered which of our senses we hadn’t used and whether parents could help us work it out.

Dates for your diary
15/12/23 – Christmas Disco – FOPS 4.30 – 5.30 – please see Sharon in the office for tickets at £2 each
18/12/23 – Christmas Performance – all welcome – 2.00pm in Pendeen Church. Please see Sharon in the office for free tickets
19/12/23 – Christmas Carols at Geevor – 2.00pm. All welcome, please just join us there
19/12/23 – 3.15 – Break up
04/01/24 – Children Return
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